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April 9, 2021 
 
 
John Waddell 
County of San Luis Obispo Public Works Department 
976 Osos Street 
San Luis Obispo, California 93408 
 
Subject:  Complete Notification of Lake or Streambed Alteration 
     EPIMS Notification No. SLO-15555-R4 
     Dover Canyon Road Bridge Replacement 

    Jack Creek – San Luis Obispo County 
  
Dear Mr. Waddell: 
 
On March 2, 2021, the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) received your 
Notification of Lake or Streambed Alteration (Notification) through the Environmental 
Permitting Information Management System (EPIMS). CDFW was required to make a 
completeness determination by April 1, 2021. CDFW did not meet that date; therefore, 
as of April 2, 2021, your Notification is complete by operation of law. 
 
CDFW is required to submit a draft Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement 
(Agreement) to you within 60 calendar days from the date the Notification became 
complete, if CDFW determines that an Agreement is required for the project. An 
Agreement will be required if CDFW determines that your project could substantially 
adversely affect an existing fish or wildlife resource. Therefore, CDFW has until 
May 31, 2021 to issue you a draft Agreement or inform you that an Agreement is not 
required.  Because May 31, 2021 is a holiday, the Department has until June 1, 2021 
(the next business day) to issue a draft Agreement. 
 
Please be advised that you may not proceed with any work until CDFW executes an 
Agreement, informs you that an Agreement is not needed, or does not provide you with 
a draft Agreement within 60 days of the date your Notification was deemed complete.   
 
If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact the Central Region Lake and 
Streambed Alteration Program at (559) 243-4593 or by email at R4LSA@wildlife.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda Connolly 
Senior Environmental Scientist Supervisor 
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